




before these developments. 
The environment agency flood risk map (which I can't find a way to attach) shows that the 
stream that runs east-west alongside the Bellway development has a high risk of flooding, as 
does the one that runs south-north on the west of Thaxted road. The proposed development 
would channel further water to these streams and onto the road. 
Given the flooding issue which already exists on Thaxted Rd, and the high flooding risk and 
sensitivity, this application should include a detailed assessment of the existing issue and any 
potential exacerbation of it from the proposed development, and the development should be 
refused on this ground as well as the other grounds unless and until it can be shown clearly 
that it will not increase in any way the flooding risk 

 
Kind regards  
  

 




